
Dear Mr Wong,   
 
As the new representative of the Belsize Society on planning I am not sure if we have a 
role in commenting on this GPDO Prior Approval - Part 1 - Class AA  or whether it is 
simply a technical issue to be dealt with by the Planning Dept?  I presume if it 
passes this there will be a full application submitted to which we shall be able to 
comment?  
 
I note there is no mention of the conservation area status of this building and the 
application is ticked as not in the conservation area. I would imagine we would object 
on conservation area grounds. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Alan Selwyn  
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Wong,   
I do apologise- Of course I failed to notice this property in NOT within a conservation 
area (oddly, just this side of the road). 
The first paragraph query still applies. 
Regards, 
Alan  
 


